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Dear Mr. Termaath: 
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SUBJECT: Extension to Response Regarding Dispute Resolution Concerning the Former 
Wurtsmith United States Air Force Base and Response to Impacts to Drinking 
Water from Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances; Site ID No. 35000058 

Per our conversation on December 18, 2017, the Michigan Department of Environmental 
Quality (MDEQ) is providing an extension until January 12, 2018, in which to provide a 
proposed approach to resolving the dispute invoked by the MDEQ in a December 14, 2017, 
letter to the United States Air Force (USAF). 

The MDEQ hopes that the USAF will satisfy its obligations in cooperation with the State of 
Michigan and we look forward to receiving your response. 

cc: Mr. Benjamin Marrs, USAF 
Ms. Carol Isaacs, Governor's Office 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Kathleen Shirey, Acting Director 
Remediation and Redevelopment Division 
517-420-2503 

Ms. Polly Synk, Michigan Department of Attorney General 
Ms. Katie Barron, Michigan Department of Attorney General 
Ms. C. Heidi Grether, Director, MDEQ 
Mr. Michael McClellan, Environment Deputy Director, MDEQ 
Ms. Susan Leeming, External Relations Deputy Director, MDEQ 
Ms. Mel Brown, Communications Director, MDEQ 
Mr. Nate Zimmer, MDEQ 
Ms. Amy Peterson, MDEQ 
Mr. Mike Jury, MDEQ 
Mr. David Kline, MDEQ 
Mr. Robert Delaney, MDEQ 
Ms. Lisa Agosta, MDEQ 
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